
HEATHER GARTH PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

11 September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This year, as part of our Harvest Festival Celebrations, we are asking each class to donate 
specific non-perishable food items as listed below by at the latest Friday 13 October 2023, 
which is the last day of our Harvest Festival Celebrations 

We all have seen the impact of the cost-of-living crisis and this year we thought it would be 
lovely to give something back to our families.  All donations will be used to create unique 
Harvest Hampers for our children to have the chance of winning. 

FS1 – biscuits or bars of chocolate 

FS2 – cereal or porridge 

YEAR 1 – packets of pasta or rice  

YEAR 2 – tinned fruit 

YEAR 3 – tinned vegetables 

YEAR 4 – tinned tomatoes, passata, pasta sauce or chilli 

YEAR 5 – tinned meat such as tuna, corned beef, spam, etc  

YEAR 6 – cartons of juice 

SCHOOL STAFF – tea, coffee or hot chocolate 

Please send only in-date tinned and packaged food items. 

For every child who brings a donation to school, a raffle ticket with their name on, will be 
entered into the class collection jar. The Harvest Hampers made up from the donations 
received will then be shared out between the classes and names will be drawn from each 
class jar to determine the winners of the hampers.  The winners will be drawn from each class 
jar sometime during w/c 16 October 2023.  Good luck everyone.!  

Many thanks in advance for your continued support.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Roach 

  


